
 
 
August 2025 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Keeping our parents informed is a top priority at St. Pius X School.  That’s why we have 
adopted the AP Notify System which will allow us to send a telephone or e-mail message 
to you providing important information about school events or emergencies.  We will be 
using AP Notify to notify you via telephone of school delays or cancellations due to 
inclement weather, and will use AP Notify to notify you via email about after school 
activities, various events, and more.  In the event of emergency at school, you can have 
peace of mind knowing that you will be informed immediately by phone.   
 
What you need to know about receiving calls sent through AP Notify 
 

• Caller ID will display the school’s main number when a general announcement is 
delivered. 

• AP Notify will leave a message on any answering machine or voicemail. 
 
The successful delivery of information is dependent upon accurate contact information 
for each student, so please make certain that we have your most current phone numbers.  
If this information changes during the year, please let us know immediately. 
 
Please note that all phone numbers listed will be called simultaneously in the event 
of a school emergency or for school cancellations. If you have any questions, please 
don’t hesitate to contact the school office. 
 
Please return the form below to the school office as soon as possible. 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Student(s) Name____________________________________________Grade_________ 
 
 

Cell phone number - List Name 
(      ) 

Cell phone number - List Name 
(      ) 

Home phone  (      ) 

Email Address  

Email Address  

 


